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Taxis shouldnt pay $1 levey. This is too much financial pressure on taxis. Uber and ride
sharers should pay because they damage the taxi industry. Taxi operators should not pay
work cover for drivers. That costable. Drivver at fault has to pay the access fee not the
operators. Current situation: no work for taxi drivers, no drivers for operators and no
demand on taxi license leasing. The cost of running one taxi its more than price of uber car
each year.

Note: if you dont make running taxis cheaper like CTP and others, you will be surprised
how fast the taxis dissapear on the road. Simple as that its not worth it.
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